
 

 
 

REMINDER: 

 

WE HAVE NEW CURRENCY!! 

 

We no longer accept old £1 coins, £5 notes or £ 10 notes. 
 
Please make sure that you are checking your currency before arriving in UK. 
 
The new money is made of POLYMER, is waterproof & feels like more like 
plastic. 
Double check the change that you may receive in shops to be sure it’s new 
currency. 
For any other questions, please visit www.bankofengland.co.uk 
 
  

          

   
 


